From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 12 December 2014 11:57
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: [ NN
————— Original Message----—-
From: francesca no RN

Sent: 11 December 2014 22:45
To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Ref: 2014/6845/P

Dear Mr. Thuaire,

| write to object the plans for the Phase 2 Immunology Institute of the Royal Free Hospital.

The reasons for my objections are below:

1) The height of the building will seriously overshadow Hampstead Hill School, reducing the

amount of sunlight to the school where my daughter goes to.

2) Parking around the school is already very difficult as it is and this building will further worsen
the parking situation as the number of parking spaces will be reduced.

3) In addition, the increased number of patients and staff to the new building will increase traffic
congestion in the area, making drop- off and pick-ups of school children difficult.

Regards,

Dr. Francesca Ng



